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Date: 4/3/2025
To: All Class 1 Permit Holders
RE: Rule Changes

As most are aware, the LP-Gas Board has voted to adopt by reference both NFPA58 & NFPA54 as the rules for the LP-Gas industry in the State of Arkansas. As the Board starts the promulgation process there could be portions of both NFPA58 & NFPA54 that the Board may vote to strike and there may be rules contained in our current code book that the Board may vote to maintain.

The Board would like to have industry input as they move forward. A public meeting has been scheduled for:

	Date:  4/29/2025
	Time: 1:00pm
	Place: Board Building - 3800 Richards Road North Little Rock

The Board is inviting all industry personnel to attend and share any input or concerns you may have. Some rules that may be discussed include:

1. Filling forklift cylinders from a bobtail
2. Pressure testing requirements
3. OPD valve requirements
4. Internal valve requirements

This is an opportunity for your voice to be heard.


[image: ]Regards,

Kevin Pfalser 
Director, LP-Gas Board
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